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NOTICE 
 
 

           This notice is being provided in accordance with The Alabama Open Meeting Act. 
  
 
 
As an adjunct to and in connection with the Summer Conferences of the Alabama Association of 
School Boards and the School Superintendents of Alabama at Perdido Beach Resort, the Hoover 
Board of Education will meet for a work session on Sunday, June 23, 2013, at the Perdido Beach 
Resort.  The work session is scheduled to start at 1:00 PM or as soon thereafter as conference 
meetings permit.  No decisions will be made. 
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